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Oct 2, 2012 – Kenmore, WA – Dave Grant, President of Phase 4 Design, Inc. 

announces the company has been awarded the contract to upgrade the RoIP 

Dispatch System of the Washington State Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW).  

The project involves upgrading the RoIP Dispatch center, known as “WILDCOMM” to 

use Telex C-Soft programmable consoles as well as update and reprogram all of the 

radio control hardware. This will allow the WDFW to reuse critical Telex infrastructure 

already deployed across the state. 

“The ability to use scan is critical to our operations” cited one of the WDFW 

communications officers. The new Telex C-Soft consoles enable and make use of the 

scan functionality of the Kenwood TK-5710 radio; this allows us to monitor multiple 

high site repeaters from one control point. That makes better use of our limited 

resources and allows WILDCOMM to cover more territory. 

 

 

 

 
Phase 4 Design, Inc. is located in the Pacific Northwest, near Seattle, Washington. We have been providing 
solutions to complex technical problems since 1989. Our nearly 40 years of combined experience in the areas 
of Two-way Radio / Public Safety / Paging, Telephony, LAN / WAN Network Design and Software System 
Design, makes Phase 4 Design, Inc. uniquely qualified to support Telex Radio Dispatch System Design, 
Implementation and Maintenance. Services are available Worldwide. 
 
For more information contact Dave Grant at dgrant@hostnw.net or call 425.402.7308. Visit our website at 
www.phase4.org. 
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